
Mrs Ashton says...

A huge welcome back to all our staff, children and

families. We hope you have had a wonderful

summer and are ready for an exciting year ahead!

It has been a great first week back with a Year 6

trip, Year 3 went swimming and our new Reception

children have settled in to full days!

If you shop at Asda, please read the poster below

to find out how  can support Asda giving money to

school!               
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#everydaycounts

#beanexpertlearner
Year 6 went on a fantastic trip this week to introduce their new History topic,

‘World War Two!’ They had a brilliant time learnign about the blitz, evacuees and

how people lived during World War Two... They cannot wait to find out more and

become World War Two experts.



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

After school clubs are filling up,please
speak to your child’s teacher if you

would like them to attend a club.



CASHPOT fOr
SCHOOlS

Download and opt-in with Asda Rewards 
and we will donate ££s to schools.

Selected stores. Minimum spend £2+. Exclusions apply including Asda Express & George.com. Subject to availability. UK 18+. App
& Opt in required. 0.5% of the value of a customer’s eligible shop is donated. Publicly funded primary schools, must register with
Parentkind charity 1072833. Full T&C’s at asda.com/cashpotforschools. Rewards T&Cs at asda.com/rewards/terms. Ends 30.11.24
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Download and
opt-in today
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